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Aetna Releases New CLI Medicare
Supplement in PA

 
Starting July 12, 2017, Aetna will offer CLI in Pennsylvania.  What does this
mean for agents?

Competitive rates
Competitive compensation
E-App available

With the new Medicare Supplement products coming to Pennsylvania, the last
AHLIC application signature and submission date Aetna we will accept is August
24, 2017.
 
For additional information, please read Aetna's eBulletin or contact Matt Pang at mpang@martinins.com or
609-356-1500 x 341.

   

Any Questions or Feedback?
Please contact Jessica Martin

jessmartin@martinins.com
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